From:

<u>Dudek, Derek</u> "Morrison, Sarah"

To: Cc:

"Morrison, Sarah" Rickel, Adam

Subject:

RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Date:

Thursday, October 25, 2012 4:55:00 PM

Attachments:

Road Use Agreement for County of Grey 10-20-12 (2),docx

Hello Sarah,

In advance of our meeting next week, I'm providing you with a draft copy of a road use agreement very similar to what we've forwarded to West Grey.

Not expecting anybody to review in great detail given the timing or if its even required, but wanted to make sure we at least get you a draft to start the conversation, and hoped that you could forward to the appropriate parties at the County.

Also, please don't view this as being presumptuous in any manner. If the County is interested in starting from a separate preferred RUA we can work from there.

Thanks.

Derek Dudek | Community Relations Consultant

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 390 Bay Street, Suite 1720 Toronto, ON M5H 2Y2 Canada

office: 416.364,9714 mobile: 519.318.0237

derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com

THIS IS A PRIVATE, CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information contained in this email is private and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named as addressee. If the recipient is not the intended recipient or the employee or the agent responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact us immediately at (905) 335-4904.

From: Morrison, Sarah [mailto:Sarah.Morrison@grey.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 1:19 PM

To: Dudek, Derek; Mark Turner

Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

I will see if there is someone in the Transportation Services department that can attend.

Sarah Morrison, Hons, BA, MCIP, RPP

Intermediate Planner | Planning & Development Department

County of Grey

595 9th Avenue East

Owen Sound, Ontario N4K 3E3

Telephone: 519.372.0219 | Extension: 1241

Toll Free 1.800.567.4739 | Facsimile 519.376.7970

sarah.morrison@grey.ca | www.grey.ca

Strong and Steady, Future Ready

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@nexteraenergy.com]

Sent: October-09-12 1:09 PM
To: Morrison, Sarah; Mark Turner
Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Great.

So Sarah, you and somebody from public works can meet us in Durham?

Derek

519-318-0237

From: Morrison, Sarah [mailto:Sarah,Morrison@grey.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 12:43 PM

To: Mark Turner; Dudek, Derek

Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

That is fine with me.

Sarah Morrison, Hons. BA, MCIP, RPP Intermediate Planner | Planning & Development Department

County of Grey 595 9th Avenue East

Owen Sound, Ontario N4K 3E3

Telephone: 519.372.0219 | Extension: 1241

Toll Free 1.800.567.4739 | Facsimile 519.376.7970

sarah.morrison@grey.ca | www.grey.ca

Strong and Steady, Future Ready

From: Mark Turner [mailto:mturner@westgrey.com]

Sent: October-09-12 11:24 AM
To: 'Dudek, Derek'; Morrison, Sarah
Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hi,

October 30th is good for us as well.

We can meet collectively at the WG Office if that is suitable for the County.

What time would suit best - I don't think it matters to us.

Mark Turner, Hons. B.A., AMCT

Clerk
Municipality of West Grey
402813 Grey Road 4, RR 2
Durham, ON., NOG 1R0
519-369-2200, ext. 229
1-800-538-9647
fax: 519-369-5962
utturner@westorev.com

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@nexteraenergy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 11:21 AM To: Mark Turner; sarah.morrison@grey.ca Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hi Mark, Sarah

www.xoestgrey.com

What about the following week? Say perhaps the 30th.

Derek

519-318-0237

From: Mark Turner [mailto:mturner@westgrey.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 10:32 AM

To: Dudek, Derek

Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hi Derek,

I know it is difficult to accommodate everyone's schedule, however, Ken Gould, WG Director of Infrastructure and Public Works is not available either dates as he is away at a conference, and of course, he will be a key individual to speak to public works/engineering perspectives for WG. The WG Fire Chief and I were not available on Oct. 24 as well.

Please provide some other alternative dates that you are available.

Mark Turner, Hons. B.A., AMCT Clerk Municipality of West Grey 402813 Grey Road 4, RR 2 Durham, ON., NOG 1R0 519-369-2200, ext. 229 1-800-538-9647 fax: 519-369-5962 mturner@wcstgrey.com www.westgrey.com

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@nexteraenergy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 8:47 AM To: Mark Turner; sarah.morrison@grey.ca Subject: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hello Mark and Sarah,

Our project developer, as well as our engineering team was wondering if you would be able to

meet to discuss some of the technical matters of our East Durham Wind Energy Centre project, particularly from a public works/engineering perspective. We would also provide a general update on the project.

Would any time on Oct 23/24 work for either of your groups? We could meet jointly or separately with your side depending on your preference.

Thanks,

Derek Dudek | Community Relations Consultant NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 5500 North Service Road, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 0:905.335.4904 x18 f:905.335.5731 mobile - 519.318.0237 derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com

THIS IS A PRIVATE, CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information contained in this email is private and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named as addressee. If the recipient is not the intended recipient or the employee or the agent responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact us immediately at (905) 335–4904.

From:

Morrison, Sarah

To: Subject:

Dudek, Derek; Mark Turner RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Date:

Tuesday, October 09, 2012 11:21:49 AM

The 30th would work for me.

Sarah Morrison, Hons. BA, MCIP, RPP

Intermediate Planner | Planning & Development Department

County of Grey

595 9th Avenue East

Owen Sound, Ontario N4K 3E3

Telephone: 519.372.0219 | Extension: 1241

Toll Free 1.800.567.4739 | Facsimile 519.376.7970

sarah.morrison@grey.ca | www.grey.ca

Strong and Steady, Future Ready

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@nexteraenergy.com]

Sent: October-09-12 11:21 AM To: Mark Turner; Morrison, Sarah

Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hi Mark, Sarah

What about the following week? Say perhaps the 30th.

Derek

519-318-0237

From: Mark Turner [mailto:mturner@westgrey.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 10:32 AM

To: Dudek, Derek

Subject: RE: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hi Derek.

I know it is difficult to accommodate everyone's schedule, however, Ken Gould, WG Director of Infrastructure and Public Works is not available either dates as he is away at a conference, and of course, he will be a key individual to speak to public works/engineering perspectives for WG. The WG Fire Chief and I were not available on Oct. 24 as well.

Please provide some other alternative dates that you are available.

Mark Turner, Hons. B.A., AMCT Clerk Municipality of West Grey 402813 Grey Road 4, RR 2 Durham, ON., NGG 1R0 519-369-2200, ext. 229 1-800-538-9647

fax: 519-369-5962 mturner@westgrey.com www.westgrey.com

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@nexteraenergy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 8:47 AM To: Mark Turner; sarah.morrison@grey.ca Subject: East Durham - mtg w/ staff

Hello Mark and Sarah,

Our project developer, as well as our engineering team was wondering if you would be able to meet to discuss some of the technical matters of our East Durham Wind Energy Centre project, particularly from a public works/engineering perspective. We would also provide a general update on the project.

Would any time on Oct 23/24 work for either of your groups? We could meet jointly or separately with your side depending on your preference.

Thanks,

Derek Dudek | Community Relations Consultant NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

5500 North Service Road, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 0:905.335.4904 x18 f:905.335.5731

mobile - 519.318.0237

derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com

THIS IS A PRIVATE, CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information contained in this email is private and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named as addressee. If the recipient is not the intended recipient or the employee or the agent responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact us immediately at (905) 335-4904.

From: Taylor,Scott

To: Dudek, Derek; Mark Turner; Vokes, Sharon

Cc: Robinson, Christine; Pat Becker; Morrison, Heather; Morrison, Sarah

 Subject:
 RE: East Durham - PDR and MCF

 Date:
 Friday, February 10, 2012 10:49:03 AM

Hi Derek.

Thank you for taking the time to meet with County staff on Monday. Following our meeting, in reviewing the revised study area, I realized I now have a conflict with respect to this file. As a result Sarah Morrison will now be the County Planning staff person handling this file. Sarah can be reached at the below contact information, and please direct all future correspondence to her.

Sarah Morrison, non an oce are | Intermediate Planner County of Geer 595 9th Avenue East | Oven Sound | Ontand | N4K 3E3 Selephone 519 376 2206 | extension 1241 bill fee 300.567.4739 | lassemic 519 376 7970 sarah morrison@grey.ca | www.grey.ca

Thanks Scott

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@fpl.com]

Sent: February-09-12 1:26 PM To: Mark Turner; Vokes, Sharon

Cc: Robinson, Christine; Taylor, Scott; Pat Becker.

Subject: East Durham - PDR and MCF

Hello Mark and Sharon

This email is just to provide you with a heads up that updated information with respect to our East Durham Wind Energy Centre project is being couriered to your offices in the next couple of days, to each of your individual attention. Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires that this material be forwarded to the Clerk in each municipality where our project is located.

The material consists of the updated Project Description Reports (PDR) and Municipal Consultation Forms (MCF) for staff review. The PDR's provide high level information on the projects, while the MCF's are intended to form the basis for municipal comments to the Ministry of the Environment.

Please note, we are not currently requesting that you fill out the MCF's, but rather are providing them, as required, to turn your municipality's attention to matters which are of interest to the Province, and where municipal input would be required.

Sharon, I have cc'd Scott Taylor on this email, as he has been our main point of contact at the County on this project to date, and can probably fill you in on any matters relating to our project.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Derek Dudek | Community Relations Consultant

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

5500 North Service Road, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 o:905.335.4904 x18 f:905.335.5731 mobile - 519.318.0237 derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com

THIS IS A PRIVATE, CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information contained in this email is private and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named as addressee. If the recipient is not the intended recipient or the employee or the agent responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact us immediately at (905) 335-4904.

 From:
 Taylor, Scott

 To:
 Dudek, Derek

Subject: RE: East Durham - Feb 6

Date: Sunday, January 22, 2012 11:46:31 AM.

Hi Derek – yes someone will be able to attend that can speak to the Forest Management By-law provisions. What time did you want us to set the meeting for – is 2:00 pm at the County building in Owen Sound okay?

Thanks Scott

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@fpl.com]

Sent: January-19-12 11:20 AM

To: Taylor, Scott

Subject: RE: East Durham - Feb 6

Thanks Scott,

Our team has also been wanting to get a better understanding of the Forest Management By-law you sent earlier. Could someone also attend that could speak to that matter?

Derek

519-318-0237

From: Taylor,Scott [mailto:Scott.Taylor@grey.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 3:05 PM

To: Dudek, Derek

Subject: RE: East Durham - Feb 6

Hi Derek,

I will check with staff and let you know on timing and who can attend.

Thanks Scott

From: Dudek, Derek [mailto:Derek.Dudek@fpl.com]

Sent: January-16-12 10:23 AM

To: Taylor, Scott

Cc: Cantave, Laura; Bird, Thomas Subject: East Durham - Feb 6

Hi Scott,

We have a delegation to Council on the morning of Feb 6th for our East Durham WEC project. I was just wondering if you and Randy would be able to meet briefly that afternoon and we could give you an update on the project.

Perhaps if the CAO and somebody from Transportation might be available as well.

Please let me know. Thanks,

Derek Dudek | Community Relations Consultant

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

5500 North Service Road, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 o:905.335.4904 x18 f:905.335.5731 mobile - 519.318.0237 derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com

THIS IS A PRIVATE, CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information contained in this email is private and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named as addressee. If the recipient is not the intended recipient or the employee or the agent responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact us immediately at (905) 335-4904.

From:

Dudek, Derek

To:

"robinsonc@westgrey.com"

Cc: Subject: "Stavior@grevcountv.ca": Cantane, Laura East Durham WEC receives FIT Contract Wednesday, July 06, 2011 9:02:00 AM

Date: Attachments:

Bruce-Milton Contract List - July 4 2011.pdf

Hello Christine,

Just wanted to let you know that the East Durham Wind Energy Centre was offered a contract by the Ontario Power Authority. Attached is a list of the projects that were offered contracts yesterday and the link below is to the OPA's news release.

http://fit.powerauthority.on.ca/projects-enabled-bruce-milton-transmission-line-offered-contracts

As noted at our last meeting, this is a key step in allowing us to move forward with environmental background work towards a Renewable Energy Approval with the MOE.

Please share this information with staff and Council and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Take care,

Derek Dudek | Community Relations Consultant NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 5500 North Service Road, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 0:905.335.4904 x18 f:905.335.5731 mobile - 519.318.0237 derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com